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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC 
OF VENEZUELA REGARDING STATEMENTS MADE BY THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE REPUBLIC OF PARAGUAY ON APRIL 3, 2013
Bolivarian Government of Venezuela /
Ministry of People’s Power for Foreign Affairs

Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela

to the
Organization of American States

II.2.E8.D-OEA. 10-2536

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States and wishes to advise that the Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela roundly condemns the statements by Mr. Federico Franco, who yesterday declared in Madrid that it was a “miracle” that our Comandante, President Hugo Chávez, “had disappeared from the face of the Earth” (attachment).

The Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, in the person of its Minister of Foreign Affairs, Elías Jaua Milano, has publicly and categorically rejected the infamous statements by Mr. Franco, because it is unacceptable to dishonor the memory of Supreme Commander Hugo Chávez in such a manner, in an attempt to blemish his moral stature and human solidarity to which all the peoples of the world, and our Latin American and Caribbean countries in particular, have paid ample tribute. Our governments mourn the physical loss of Comandante Chávez and honor his memory, as we demonstrated at his funeral, where our highest representatives paid homage to Hugo Rafael Chávez Frías as a giant figure in contemporary history.
This Permanent Mission would be grateful if this Note Verbale and its attachment could be brought to the attention of the permanent missions to the Organization of American States.

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., April 4, 2013

To the:

General Secretariat
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2013/CP30633E.pdf 
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